
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE BUDGET COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
The Town of Rye Budget Committee will hold the following Public Hearings: 

1. Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the cafeteria at the Rye Junior 

High School, 501 Washington Road, to consider the Rye School District 

Operating Budget for the school year ending June 2025 including Warrant 

Articles. 

 

2. Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central   

 Road, to consider the 2024 Town Operating Budget including Warrant Articles. 

 

If necessary, the snow date for one or both Public Hearings will be Tuesday, January 16, 

2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Rye Town Hall.  

 

Town of Rye Budget Committee 
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